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Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 
New Delhi- 110 049, India         

 

 
 EoI No. BHEL/AA/TL/2402 

 Date:   December 01, 2021 

Extension of EoI Due Date 

Subject: Expression of Interest (EoI) for partnering with BHEL with regard to    

i) Electrolyser System for Hydrogen Production ii) Hydrogen based PEM Fuel Cell System 

 

This has reference to the EoI published on BHEL’s website www.bhel.com seeking interest for 

partnering with BHEL to address growing Hydrogen economy business through manufacturing of: 

i) Electrolyser System for Hydrogen Production  

ii) Hydrogen based PEM Fuel Cell System. 

 

The due date for receiving the proposals in response to our EoI has now been extended up to 

December 15, 2021. 

 

Interested Parties shall ensure that their response along with details on proposed model for 

partnership, company background, technical features/data sheet, product catalogue, reference list and 

annual report/financial statements etc. are received by BHEL latest by December 15, 2021.  

 

In case any clarification is needed, parties may contact as per following details:  

 

Senior Deputy General Manager  

Corporate Technology Management, 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), 

BHEL House, Siri Fort, New Delhi 110049, India  

Tel: +91-11- 66337218 / 66337198 / 66337323 

Mobile: +91-9810072480 / +91-7838293044 

E-Mail: techeoi@bhel.in 
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